Bourne Board of Selectmen Vacancy Announcement

Other Post Employment Benefit (OPEB) Trustee

The Bourne Board of Selectmen invite interested Retirees from Town of Bourne Employment to apply to serve as a member (Trustee) of the Bourne OPEB Trust. Interested candidates should submit a letter of interest and resume to Nancy Sundman, Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator / Board of Selectmen, c/o Bourne Board of Selectmen, 24 Perry Ave Buzzards Bay, MA 02532 no later than 4:00PM on **Thursday April 1, 2021**. Email submissions are highly encouraged and should be sent to Nancy Sundman at nsundman@townofbourne.com. Candidates may be interviewed at a meeting of the Board of Selectmen on Tuesday, April 6, 2021 at 7:00PM. For further information on the vacancy, duties and responsibilities, please call Anthony Schiavi, Town Administrator at 508.759.0600 ext. 1304 or email ASchiavi@townofbourne.com.